
Harrison County Treasurer Vicki Sefsick continues to bring convenient ways for county property 

owners to pay taxes. 

Sefsick has installed a secure drop box on the west side of the courthouse for the convenience 

of those wishing pay taxes without using the services of the USPS, online payments or by 

entering the courthouse. 

“Many of our property owners do not wish to use the mail or online payment options. They also 

do not wish to enter the courthouse to do in person payments,” she noted. “This drop box will 

give these people the perfect opportunity for a quick and smooth payment option.” 

She noted the box is monitored 24 hours a day through video. Payments will be collected at 

least twice daily. 

“Those wishing to obtain a receipt, should include a self-addressed stamped envelope and the 

entire bill in their drop off payment,” the Treasurer continued. “My office will stamp the 

bottom portion of your bill and return it to you in your provided envelope.” 

The red, white and silver payment box is conveniently located between the courthouse and the 

old Harrison County Jail building on Court Street. A 10-minute parking space for use by those 

making tax payments is located nearby the box. 

Sefsick said current tax bills are currently being printed and should be arriving in property 

owners mail boxes within the next few weeks. A due date for the second half taxes has been set 

for June 30, 2025. 

“If you haven’t received your bills by the end of June, please reach out to my office,” she said.  

Sefsick encourages those with questions to either visit the Treasurer’s Office link at 

harrisoncountyohio.gov at any time or by calling 740-942-8864 during regular office hours. 

 

 

 

 


